
TIGER TALES

Reminder:  No School 
November 22-24 due to 

Thanksgiving Break

Pasta Parade
On Friday, 11/17 the DCS Student Council hosted our 

annual Pasta Parade.  The students in our building 
donated various types of pasta and sauce to LACO.  The 

Student Council appreciates everyones donations and are 
proud of our school community.  This was our best year 
since the change to pasta/sauce and we collected 642 

items!  This will supply LACO with all the pasta and sauce 
they need from now until May!

Keep us in mind on Black Friday 
when you are out shopping as we 
will again be doing the toy drive for 

LACO during the month of 
December.
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Looking for a way to help the Durham PTA support enrichment 
activities for the kids?  Look no further, the sign-ups to 

volunteer and/or donate food for our annual Craft Fair is here.

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4faaae29abf58-durham3

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4faaae29abf58-durham3
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4faaae29abf58-durham3


 Got  
    Baby  
  Pictures? 

Attention 8th Grade Parents: 

The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for the Yearbook.  If you 
have a digital copy, you can email those to :  kimber1572@gmail.com and 
if you have a photo that needs to be scanned, just drop off the photo at the 
office and make sure that the students name is included with the photo. 
We will return it to you as soon as we have scanned the image and 
uploaded it to the publication.   Thank You 


